
COSI ITS NOT ONLY LEWIS THAT

Free Essay: People quite often change through their experiences, as evident with a few characters in Louis Nowra's play
Cosi. The major.

He is obedient others, especially Roy. Coos is more than an entertaining comedy. He also realises that many
inmates lack love and that this may be a contributing factor to their sadness, loneliness and desperation. He
truth of Rosy life is one of the most shocking revelations to the audience as he often puts on a outgoing happy
fade. In fact, there are many similarities between the patients and the citizens in the world. The idea of
misogyny accompanies the tradition of male-dominated societies where women had few, if any privileges and
power. Ruth thanks Lewis while still obsessing over the number of steps she took on stage. Lewis then turns
off the lights on stage leaving the darkness behind. We are confronted by their pasts as we come to realism the
causes for their illnesses; like with Roy as we learn of his childhood, abandoned by his mother and growing up
in orphanages. Well, none probably. Instead of dealing with these people in a humane fashion, it was accepted
that ECT treatment, drugs and surgery prevented them from creating a hassle. Likewise, Julie is suffering from
a drug addiction and is much more capable, more aware and more realistic than the other inmates, but just as
sad, nonetheless. Ruth runs in, crying for help since Zac is in comatose. How to stop the war in Vietnam is
important. It was me! If hours are spent looking over the material and nothing is retained, but what a waste of
time and effort put in just to end up right where you started. Whilst some of the characters are obviously mad
such as Doug and Ruth, characters like Zac and Cherry rarely exhibit obvious signs of madness. Go on, test
meâ€¦ Any place, any time. Why not? With his vibrantly outgoing personality Roy becomes one of the central
fugues of the play. Roy moved between wards. They idealistically believe that they can make a difference and
realize their world view. As Nowra would also suggest, just because Roy is an orphan, or has visions of
grandeur, or as it turns out has stage fright does not make him automatically insane. I had to go and see one of
the shrinks. Nowra also allows us to see how the theatre works its magic, as a therapy not only for the insane
but as well as the sane. Lewis later discovers that Lucy and Nick are having an affair.


